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ST JOSEPH’S UNIVERSITY

Ref: SUU/RO/STU/04/2025-26 July 16, 2025

NOTICE

There will be no regular classes for the students of the Schools of Physical Sciences,
Chemical Sciences and Life Sciences on Friday, July 18, and Saturday, July 19, 2025, as
the academic staff will be attending a workshop titled “Enhancing Teaching and Learning:
A two-day workshop on Outcome-Based Education.” However, there will be regular
language and IGNITORS classes for the students of these schools on these days.
Except Mathematics subject classes, all the other classes for BSc CMS and BSc

EMS will be conducted as per the timetable.
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